
St. John’s United Church 

 

Dear members, adherents and friends 

We are all yearning for the time when we will be back together in our church community. But 

now is not the time to rush into reopening. As per the Eastern Ontario Outaouais Regional 

Council, many Communities of Faith have decided to play it safe and delay any in-person 

worship services until September or even later.  

Therefore, at our St. John’s Executive Board meeting on Tuesday, June 16, 2020, a motion was 

approved by the Board to continue the video taping of services for the balance of June and 

again in August, with a planned reopening of the church building for worship services on 

Sunday, September 6, 2020. Provincial guidelines will be followed and as new information 

becomes available from the Provincial Government and E.O.O.R.C., the guidelines being created 

by the Executive Board members for reopening will be amended as necessary. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. Keep well and stay healthy. 

Emile Lajoie 

Board Chair 
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